
Holland Trails Committee Minutes 


Date: October 26, 2022


Present: Richard & Chris Haller, and Bob Pellicane


Due to COVID-19 concerns, this meeting was convened remotely. The meeting 
was called to order at 7:00pm by Dick Haller. 


The minutes of the meeting held September 28, 2022 were approved. 


Chris presented the treasurer!s report. The balance is $2,350.  
  
  

Old Business  

The Quinebaug Historic Walk on October 16th was successful with 14 
participants.


Three people attended the October workday. The trail is finished. Dick will paint 
blazes.


The camper is aware that this is the last year he can camp.


Dick will find out if the Hoyt Foundation check has been deposited in the gift 
account.


Dick is planning to attend the MassTrails Conference which is November 12th.


We will ask the public to suggest names for trails once they have been blazed.


The ribbon cutting is scheduled for Wednesday, November 6th. The invitation 
refers to the location as the “end of Blodgett Road. We need to find the address 
of the trailhead and use that.


New Business 

Bob will check with the Rod & Gun Club to learn when they meet and if they are 
open to a presentation by the committee.


A workday is scheduled for Sunday, November 6th from 9:00 to 12:30. We hope 
to make the end of Blodgett Road more passable and to dismantle the bridge.




There will be no November meeting. We will meet instead on Wednesday, 
December 7th at 7:00 pm


The meeting was adjourned at  7:29. 


Richard Haller  
Chairman 


